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Principal’s Report 

September 13, 2010 

 

Current Enrollment:  725students:12 sections of kindergarten and second; 11 sections  

  of first grade 

 

Programs and Activities: 

 Meet the Teacher Night—August 19 

 Second Grade Parent Orientation—September 2 

 Louie the Lightning Bug Program—September 16 

 Open House—October 7 at 6:00 p.m. 

 Red Ribbon Week—October 25-29 

 Fall Festival—October 30 

 

 

Items of interest: 

 Changes to the TPRI (Texas Primary Reading Inventory) required new 

 technology this year.  Teachers are using iPads and iTouches for this benchmark 

 testing. WiFi has also been made available on our campus to support the new 

 technology. iPads and iTouches may also be checked out by teachers to use with 

 students in the classrooms. 

  

 Gloyna's Garden is being expanded on our campus thanks to efforts by Mrs. 

 Cheek, Mrs. Powell, and Mrs. Hudson.  Work is already in progress. 

 

 

 


